
From: Ana Aguirre   
Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2018 10:52 AM 
To: Hopkins, Steve <Steve.Hopkins@austintexas.gov> 
Cc: Rivera, Andrew <Andrew.Rivera@austintexas.gov>; Robert Williams < >; Jason Lucio < >; Alberto 
Garcia < >; JB Booher <jbbooher1@gmail.com> 
Subject: SCNPCT Past Action re C8-2016-0146 

 
Hello Mr. Hopkins, 
 
I am contacting you as the Chair of the Southeast Combined Neighborhood Plan Contact 
Team.  Although, I am a member of the ZAP, I am communicating with you as the Chair of the SCNPCT 
and will be abstaining from voting on this item today due to the SCNPCT's historical involvement with this 
property and formal action taken in early 2016, prior to my appointment to the ZAP.  The SCNPCT took 
action on this case because it is adjacent to the boundary area.  I am attaching a copy of a past 
communication we had that was addressed to the ZAP Commissioner in February 2017.  Flooding, water 
quality and other critical issues unique to our area are carefully considered when we review cases within 
our Neighborhood Plan Area as well as immediately adjacent to our area.   Please share this information 
with the ZAP Commissioners.  Thank you.   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Ana Aguirre, Chair 
SCNPCT  
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